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9. ROWLEY RESOURCE CENTRE 
 
 This report was unavailable due to unforeseen circumstances.  Work has been focussed around the 

recent AGM and the relocation of the Centre.  With a new Management Committee, reporting 
procedures are yet to be clarified.  For accountability purposes, mutually agreed reporting procedures 
will be finalised in the near future. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


